DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services announces the cancellation of Wood Destroying Organism Workshop for Proposed Rule Development 5E-14 Entomology-Pest Control Regulations, which appeared in the October 27, 2006 issue of the FAW, Vol. 32, No. 43.

Specifically, the November 16, 2006 workshop scheduled at the Mid Florida Research and Education Center, 2725 Binion Road, Apopka, Florida, is hereby cancelled.  If necessary, a new meeting will be announced at a later date.
